Toronto

Ottawa



December 7, 2005

Delivered by Hand

Mr. John Zych
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P. O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Mr. Zych:

Re: RP-2005-0020/EB-2005-0529/EB-2005-0421

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Responses to Interrogatories on Generic Issues – 2006 Electricity Distribution Rate Application

We are counsel to Toronto Hydro-Electric System Inc. ("THESL") with respect to the above-captioned matter. Please find accompanying this letter ten copies of THESL's Responses to Interrogatories on generic issues, together with an electronic version of same. In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3, these responses are being filed with the OEB.

Should you have any questions or require further information, or should you require that the responses be circulated more broadly by us, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original Signed by James C. Sidlofsky for J. Mark Rodger

J. Mark Rodger

JMR/dp Encls.

cc: Jennifer Lea, Counsel, Ontario Energy Board

Michael Millar, Counsel, Ontario Energy Board

Rick Zebrowski, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited